
 

 

From: Owen, Kevin [mailto:Kevin.Owen@luton.gov.uk]  

Sent: 06 November 2017 13:20 
To: Millbrook Power 

Subject: RE: Millbrook Power Project - Adequacy of Consultation Request 
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Dear Ewa, 
 
My sincere apologies for not replying on time. 
 

However, for your information we are content that Luton has been consulted adequately with 
regard to these proposals - Development Consent Order (DCO) application for the Millbrook 

Power Project. 

 
K rgs 

 
Kevin 

 


